
Subject: Re: Looking for a change
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 06 Dec 2013 16:19:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

BFP wrote on Thu, 05 December 2013 18:16Wayne is the 2225 an acceptable substitute for
2226.
It should work, but it's a combination I haven't measured.  The 2225 (and the 2205 before that)
were in previous versions of my designs, but those used different tweeters and crossovers.  We've
moved on since then, using better compression drivers and better horn flares.  All these changes
were incremental - no huge paradigm shifts - but they were often accompanied by small crossover
changes to optimize for the components used.  So since the 2225 hasn't been in the design path
for a while, all I can say is "it should work" but hasn't been verified.
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